THE MOST HAPPY SOUND OF DECATUR RADIO

265 SOUTH PARK STREET - DECATUR, ILLINOIS - 217-423-9744

January 10, 1972

Mr, Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr., Dabelstein:

We are pleased to confirm your reception of our
station on January 4, 1972,

Thanks for writing.

Sincerely,
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Steve Bellinger
General Manager
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